
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st September 2020 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

St Patrick’s Church, Keady 

Friday 28th August @ 1pm. 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

The school recognise the Sacrament of Confirmation as an important milestone in your 

child’s spiritual journey and following what has been a most unusual end to their primary 

school years, myself and Mrs Hughes very much look forward to joining with you and your 

family in celebrating this great occasion.   

In line with both Diocesan and Government restrictions parents are asked to please read 

and adhere to the guidance as outlined below: 

1. Facemasks: Following a request from Archbishop Eamon Martin, adults attending 

Confirmation are asked to please wear facemasks while in the chapel. The wearing of 

facemasks is optional for children.  

https://www.facebook.com/keadyderrynoosemaddenparish/ 

2. On arrival at the chapel: Confirmation booklets, outlining the ceremony of 

Confirmation will be distributed to all families. 

3. In attendance: Parents, Confirmandi, siblings and the child’s Sponsor are permitted 

to attend and will be allocated one pew in the chapel, which will be clearly labelled 

with the Confirmandi’s name.  

4. Readings and prayers during the ceremony of Confirmation will be read by the 

celebrant and designated staff members. 

5. All music will be provided by the Parish. 

 

If you have any further questions please email Mrs Smith mrssmithp7@gmail.com  and I will 

do my best to answer any queries. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all there.    

Yours sincerely 

Mrs N Smith 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel: (028) 37531284 

Fax: (028) 37539633 
  

Email:info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 

St. Francis of Assisi Primary School 
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